
Visit by Ambassador Okada to Antigua and Barbuda 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Japan, visited Antigua and 

Barbuda on October 31 - November 1, 2017, to attend its independence celebration. During his stay, 

Ambassador Okada held meetings with the Honourable Charles Henry Fernandez, Minister of Tourism, Foreign 

Affairs and Immigration, and the Honourable Arthur Nibbs, Minister of Agriculture, Lands, Fisheries and 

Barbuda Affairs, to express his sympathy for the plight caused by Hurricane Irma, and to discuss the friendly 

relationship and economic cooperation between the two nations. 
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